Eileen Abbott

Central Administration Building
Office of the Superintendent
206 E. Holly Avenue

Sewell, NJ 08080

(856) 589-6644, ext. 6401

Washington Township
Public Schools

March 19, 2025

Dear Washington Township Families,

Last evening our Board of Education took action to approve me as the Acting
Superintendent until March 25, 2025. I want to assure you that the district remains
committed to providing a stable, safe, and supportive learning environment for our
students. As we navigate this transitional period over the next week, I will be stepping
in to support our schools and staff to ensure continuity in our daily operations.

I understand that transitions can bring uncertainty, but please know that our
administrative team and I are fully committed to supporting our staff, students, and
families. Our schools will continue to operate smoothly, with our unwavering focus on
providing the highest quality education and care for our students. Please know that
our lines of communication remain open, and I encourage you to reach out with any
questions or concerns.

Washington Township is a strong and united community, and together, we will navigate
this transition with resilience, collaboration, and a shared commitment to our
students’ success. We appreciate your continued trust, support, and dedication to our
schools.

If you need anything, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

%MW

Gretchen Gerber
Acting Superintendent
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